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Athens, February 29 2012 








Ref no:1013
To
Mr. Giovanni Moscatiello

Mayor of Baronissi 

Dear Mr. Moscatiello,
The current crisis experienced by Greece and other countries, as well as the strong pressures faced by the Eurozone require intensive coordinated efforts at both the national and European levels. In order to overcome this extremely difficult situation, all EU countries must show solidarity, realism, vision and national responsibility. 

I would like to thank you in particular for the support that you personally and the citizens of Baronissi have demonstrated for Greece which is going through a very difficult time. Historical and cultural ties of almost 3000 years between Italy and Greece bring the two societies even closer.  I hope your action will encourage many people to think again the distorted image developed among various political forces and presented by many European mass media about the situation in my country.         
Greek people do our best to address the problems we are encountering. It is extremely important to all of us to know that in these hard times there are many people  in Europe who understand and  support us, give us strength and look towards a common perspective with Greece. 

On behalf of the government I would like to thank you warmly and wish you great success in your work, especially now that you are also facing difficulties.

Thanking you once again, I remain,

Yours Sincerely 

Tassos Giannitsis  

